
Pharmacists’ Syndicate rejects judicial guardianship decision  

The Pharmacists’ Syndicate board has refused to hand over the syndicate headquarters to the 
judicial guardian, asserting that it had already obtained three court rulings that annul the 
judicial supervision decision. The temporary board said it seeks to postpone the decision until 
the new elections take place within the next two weeks and the Constitutional Court issues its 
verdict on the dispute.   


